## **Glenn Kersey**

From:

Andre Gilbert

Sent:

Tuesday, July 25, 2023 1:52 PM

To:

Glenn Kersey

Cc:

Deonte Agee; Louise Jones

Subject:

FW: [EXTERNAL] Customer E-Mail Inquiry

Please add this to your agenda under public comment.

Andre Gilbert II, Deputy City Clerk City of Detroit – Office of the City Clerk Suite# 200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center Two Woodward Avenue

Detroit, Michigan 48226 Office: 313-224-2019 Fax: 313-224-2075

From: noreply@convertcontacts.com <noreply@convertcontacts.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 1:51 PM

To: CC Public Comment < CCPublicComment@detroitmi.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Customer E-Mail Inquiry

Humphrey Martin avonmartin@juno.com

3138372652

Hart Plaza name change to Dr. M.L. King(Plaza?) I completely OPPOSE any suggestion of changing HART PLAZA name! HART PLAZA has been designated as an HONOR for an outstanding Mich Senator Phil Hart. Phil Hart's represented and served the citizens of Detroit and Michigan in the

highest manner possible. Dr. King certainly

deserves to be honored in a special way. However I don't think the space that has honored Phil Hart for more than 50 years be erased. There are more than enough sites in the City of Detroit that could be utilized to honor Dr. King. Absolutely, DON'T

CHANGE the NAME OF HART PLAZA!!!

E-Mail Phone Message

From

Unsubscribe from future promotional messages about our services.

## **Glenn Kersey**

From:

Andre Gilbert

**Sent:** Tuesday, July 25, 2023 12:51 PM

To: Glenn Kersey

**Cc:** Louise Jones; Deonte Agee

**Subject:** qFW: [EXTERNAL] RE: Name Change for Hart Plaza

Please add this to your business under public comment.

Andre Gilbert II, Deputy City Clerk City of Detroit – Office of the City Clerk Suite# 200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center Two Woodward Avenue Detroit, Michigan 48226

Office: <u>313-224-2019</u> Fax: <u>313-224-2075</u>

From: Mildred Williams <godisapoet27@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 12:49 PM

To: CC Public Comment < CCPublicComment@detroitmi.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Name Change for Hart Plaza

My name is Mildred Williams. I am a Detroit citizen resident for 63 years. Please include my vote as a "NO" for making any changes to the name of Hart Plaza. In my opinion, it's perfectly fine the way it is. Thank you.

Mildred Williams